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PARISH    NOTICES       

19th   SUNDAY  in  ORDINARY  TIME 

Parish  Priests : 

Fr David Cartwright  

Fr Dean Mathieson 



PARISH CHANGE-OVER: 
The formal change over of parish priests commenced Wednesday, August 5th.  

Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson  are now joint pastors of the     

parishes of St James Gardenvale, St Joan of Arc Brighton, St Mary's Hampton, 

Sacred Heart Sandringham & Nazareth Parish Ricketts Point (Beaumaris & 

Black Rock). Please see their letter to parishioners on the home page. 

Fr Frank will be here for a few weeks to help with the transition in any way 

possible.  

SUNDAY MASSES :                 

From Sunday August 9th, Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson, will 

livestream Mass each Sunday at 11am, from one of the churches of the new 

group. To access this Mass, please go to the new combined parish website: 

www.baysidecatholicmission.org 

St Vincent De Paul  WINTER  APPEAL  2020  

This year the annual SVDP Winter Appeal has raised an acute awareness of 

how much your support is so desperately needed.  We are so grateful for our 

wonderful supporters.  

Their overwhelming support in the past demonstrates their understanding of 

the needs of the people we assist and that those who are already needing            

assistance have been disproportionately affected by COVID19.    

This overwhelming response so far to our Winter Appeal also illustrates the 

community’s continual support of our work.  

In the Sandringham Sacred Heart Parish, we have always stood together with 

Vinnies and recognized the need to help others in these challenging times. 

I also want to express my sincere thanks to the Sandringham SVDP Conference 

band of willing volunteers who work tirelessly to deliver our good work in the 

community.                                         Mark Shannon,  President SVDP Sandringham 



A letter of thanks 
 

Reflecting over these past 24 years as Parish Priest here at        

Sandringham, I am very thankful for having been here. It has been 

an easy place in which to be the parish priest. 

I am thankful also to particular people who have been very         

significant in the life of the parish. I would like to thank Adrian 

Power especially, he has been the Parish manager and I could not 

have ‘managed’ without him. He has also enabled me to have 

much more time for pastoral work and for study and writing. 

Maureen Mutimer and Mary Norton have been parish secretaries 

for much of my time here and have been very easy to work with 

and very generous with their time and energy. They are the front 

windows of the Parish and parishioners often tell me just how     

effective and efficient they are. They have also been great       

company. Monica Buxton has also been on the house staff, she 

comes in to clean and iron each week. She has likewise been good 

to work with and very generous. I would also like to highlight the 

importance of those who have been members of the leadership 

group over the years and especially those in the current leadership 

group who have been intelligently active and have been ready to 

meet unexpected situations such as the coming Plenary Council 

and the accommodations necessary on account of the current 

Covid crisis. 

I cannot possibly name all those to whom I wish to express my 

gratitude but I want to assure you all of my thanks and my        

admiration for those who make up Sacred Heart Parish             

Sandringham. 

The Lord never ceases to be with us, may you know the peace and 

consolation of his presence. 

                 Fr Frank. 



    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

THE  SICK  :  Peter Roberts,  Martin Cassidy,  Kim D’Souza,  Maria Rosa Daniela, 

Gabriel Quin, Nancy Camera,   Tyler Neighbour,    Maria  Bowditch,    Nancy     

Curran,   Brian Curran,    Dianne Button,    Marissa Daicos,   Gary  Murphy,   John 

Mott,  Louise Tonna,   Barbara Mary Jenkins,  Tom Issakson,  Kirsty Baird,  Judy 

Dougall 

DECEASED :  Bonnie Deveney 

ANNIVERSARIES :     Marie Skerrett,   Gretta Mitchell,   Len Bushell,   Mollie 

Doran,  Frank Scully  

COLLECTION  COUNTERS, CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS       

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS, LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

All rosters temporarily suspended     Volunteers not required until further notice.   


